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______________________________________________________________________________                                                          
The Lake Eunice Township board held its monthly meeting at the town hall on February 13th, 2024 at 7:00 pm.   Heather Anderson was not in attendance, Ann Hixson did serve as the deputy clerk and took minutes.   Al Bergquist was not in attendance.  The minutes from the January meetings were reviewed and approved by a motion by Wayne Jacobson and seconded by Ed Clem.   The treasurer report was reviewed.   Jason Rosing asked the board to continue to think about upcoming budget numbers for 2024. Otherwise, the treasurer report looked good and was accepted with Ed Clem making a motion and Jerry Johnson seconding it.    
Mike Williams was present to obtain a liquor license for Pit 611.  This liquor license was brought to vote with a unanimous approval.  Paperwork completed by the clerk and filed with the office.  
Gus Zeaske was present from Cormorant Sportsman’s Club to re new the liquor license.  Ed Clem brought the motion with Wayne Jacobson seconding the motion.  Paperwork filed with the clerk.  

The Board presented the budget for 2024 and also the projected road projects.  Discussed was moving assessments to the general fund as a recommendation for the budget.  

The short course meeting is in Mahnomen, Minnesota on April 1st, 2024.  

The Board of Equalization will be April 26th, 2024 at 11 am at the Lake Eunice Townhall.
The Board will not have their regular March 2024 meeting due to the elections on the first and second Tuesday in March 2024.      
Annual Election of Town Officers and Annual Township Meeting will be held on Tuesday, March 12th, 2024.
Jason Rosing brought up a call he got   in regards to a shed being built on Maple Ridge from Rick Anderson.  He is upset as it was approved by Planning and Zoning.   Rick was told that if Planning and Zoning has approved, there is not much Lake Eunice can add to that approval.


This meeting was adjourned at 7:38 pm by motion from Jerry Johnson and seconded by Wayne Jacobson. 
_______________________________________________		_______________________
Heather Anderson, Township Clerk                                          Date                                                                    
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